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Exhibit 
 

Children’s Programming Commercial Limitations 
 
 

The station that is the subject of this license renewal application, WGNT(DT), was 
acquired by Scripps Broadcasting Holdings LLC (“Scripps”) pursuant to a long-form assignment 
of license on September 19, 2019.  See FCC File No. BALCDT-20190410AAL.  Scripps is not 
aware of any violations of the Commission’s children’s programming commercial limit rules 
during Scripps’ ownership of the station.  Scripps notes that because it acquired WGNT(DT) via 
a long-form assignment application, Scripps is not liable for violations of the prior licensee.  
However, out of an abundance of caution, Scripps discloses a violation that occurred prior to its 
acquisition of WGNT(DT).   
 

As disclosed in the station’s fourth quarter 2018 commercial limits certification uploaded 
to the station’s online public inspection file, one of the station’s programming providers, TBD 
TV, LLC (“TBD”), inadvertently included a commercial for “Hot Wheels Super Ultimate 
Garage” on WGNT(DT) during “Team Hot Wheels.”  TBD included the Hot Wheels Super 
Ultimate Garage commercial in Team Hot Wheels eleven times between November 10, 2018 and 
December 16, 2018.  TBD pulled the commercial from Team Hot Wheels immediately after 
discovery and informed its affiliate stations, including WGNT(DT), of TBD’s error.  
WGNT(DT) is unaware of any additional children’s programming commercial limit violations 
caused by TBD.  This issue occurred under the previous licensee.  Accordingly, Scripps certified 
“Yes” to the renewal application question regarding “Children’s Programming Commercial 
Limitations” because the violation occurred under the previous licensee prior to the long-form 
assignment of license, but Scripps is disclosing the violation out of an abundance of caution.  

 
 
 
 
 


